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Donavan Henning

From: S King <sking@r63.co.za>

Sent: 24 March 2015 06:13 PM

To: donovanh@nemai.co.za

Subject: Foxwood Dam

Donavan, 

I was at the presentation today and asked the question about moving sheep and cattle up, by foot, along the 

MR00639. 

I fall under the Bedford farmers Association NOT Adelaide so any replies going to them will not reach me. 

I am most concerned about the length of road that I will have to travel should they close the MR639. 

Thank you, 

Gray King.  
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